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19TH March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Educational Provision for children of ‘Key Workers’  

 

In these difficult circumstances, the school is committed to ensuring we 

continue to support all families to the very best of our ability. I am aware that 

many of you continue to fulfil essential professional and vocational roles across 

numerous key sectors currently under pressure. We are all grateful for your 

service to our families and extend our thanks to you over the coming weeks.  

 

In light of the potential contingency measures shared yesterday, I would ask 

that if you need your child to access childcare in order that you can continue to 

carry out your professional duties as a key worker (as NHS staff, Emergency 

Service workers, Prison Service workers or supply chain drivers) you must 

identify this by returning this letter to school tomorrow morning by 10am. 
 

Where both parents are Key Workers and care cannot be provided at home 

please complete the table below:-   

 

 MOTHER FATHER 

Pupil Name:  

 

  

Year Group:  

 

  

Parent Name:  

 

  

Key Worker Role/Parent 

Profession 

 

  

 

I am a key worker but DO NOT need access to childcare. 
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Upon receiving this information, I can ensure we will liaise with the Local 

Authority as effectively as possible.  We are expecting further clarification 

from the DfE and Local Authority today.  At this point I cannot guarantee 

where this provision will be available.  

 

I reiterate that the school has no confirmed cases of Coronavirus Covid19 at 

this moment in time, and that despite increasing numbers of staff members 

having to self-isolate in accordance with guidance, we have managed to remain 

fully open. 

 

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support.  

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Miss Sarah Griffin 

Head Teacher 
 


